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Dear partners and friends, 
 
It is a great pleasure for us to share with you current and recent 
activities of the Bulgarian School of Politics “Dimitry Panitza”! 
 
In this issue you could find information about: 
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Current activities and 
initiatives 

 

The application process for candidates for the National Program Class 2013 is under 
way. As usual, the selection is via nominations from alumni, organizations or 
parliamentary represented political parties, followed by submission of documents and 
interviews with short-listed candidates. More information could be found at 

http://www.schoolofpolitics.org/eng/index.php/programs/national-
program/application-process-nat  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Recent activities 

Workshop on "New Member States: climate protection and economic growth" was held 
at Venus Center on 24 July. For more information, please visit 

http://www.schoolofpolitics.org/eng/index.php/news/179-green-projects   

 
 
 
 

 

 
Please join our Facebook page where we publish regular updates on our 
activities and initiate discussions on different topics! 
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